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DATES TO REMEMBER 
School Closed 

School will be CLOSED, Thursday the 4th, in honor of 

Independence Day.   

 

School Closing Early 

School will be closing at 4:00pm on Tuesday, July 30th for 

staff development. 
 

 

WELCOME TO OUR SCHOOL 

Paisley in Room 8 

Micah in Room 9 

Ophelia in Room 7 

Amelia in Room 3 

Kenzy in Room 5 

 

CURRICULUM 

This month we will have patriotic, ice week, animal 

week, music, and sensory themed weeks. The children 

will be involved in a lot of action packed and 

educational activities! Attached is the summer activity 

calendar. 

 

Looking ahead: Sensory week is the week of July 29th.  

If you have any extra bubble wrap, we would love to 

take it off your hands!  Also, the week of August 12th is 

construction week.  The children will be constructing 

forts on the yards. If you have any cardboard  boxes, 

please bring them in. Items needed are small and 

large boxes, shoe boxes, and rolls of tape (clear 

packing & masking tape).  
 

 

REFERRAL REMINDER 
We wanted to remind you about the Children’s Village 

referral program.  

 

1. $100 tuition credit to the referring family for each 

referral that pays the registration fee and at least 

one month’s tuition.   

2. For new parents who enroll, we will apply their paid 

registration fee to their first month tuition, saving 

them $140.   

 

You get a bonus, the new family gets a bonus and the 

school gets a new family, EVERYBODY WINS! 

If you do refer a family, please let the office know or 

ask the referral to mention your name, so you don’t 

miss out on your credit. As always, we thank you for 

passing the word along! 

REMINDERS 
Don’t forget to apply sun block on your child daily 

before bringing them to school (please do not leave 

sunblock in children’s cubby).  

 

Children go outside each day.  Please, check to see 

that your child’s “extra clothes” are weather 

appropriate. An extra set of shoes is always nice.  

 

As the weather permits, we will have water activities 

for the children in the morning, as well as the 

afternoon. If you have an appointment or an errand 

to run after picking your child up, please let a staff 

member know so we can have your child ready. 

 

As you know, our lunch is made fresh daily. In the 

hopes of being less wasteful with food, we only 

prepare enough food for children present each day. If 

your child is going to arrive late to school after 9:30am, 

please notify the office beforehand, so we can 

include them in our daily lunch count. 

 

VACATIONS 
 

We know things can get a little relaxed and 

sometimes hectic during the summer, so please 

remember to let us know ahead of time about 

planned days off.  Knowing this will help us grant 

some families’ requests for adding extra days and 

time off for staff.  You can stop by the office to let us 

know or just send us an email informing us of any 

days you plan on keeping your child out of school. 

info@cvpreschool.com  

 

LOOKING INTO AUGUST 
 

Tues., August 27th = Back to School Night (Parents 

Only) 

http://www.cvpreschool.com/
mailto:info@cvpreschool.com

